
Comment from Mal Fischer 

I have checked numerous times with Don Ringler Cherolet Dealership in Temple, Texas about the 
recall on my 2007 Silverado. Each time I have been told that there is no solution at this time as GM 
will let me know when there is a solution. The dealership has suggested to call the GM service 
number and I have called then several times and got the run-around from them. GM needs to step 
up and take it upon its self to solve this recall. I will never buy another GM Product because of the 
way GM is handling this problem. The Federal Government bailed out GM before and I feel GM 
needs to step forward and straighten out this situation. 

 


